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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

It is lovely to have everyone back for a new school year! 
The staff have been delighted to see everyone and the children have been happy to see their 

friends. 
Children have settled into the routines of their new classes very well so far.  We look forward to 

seeing our Reception Class make new friendships with each other, while children in other classes 
develop their relationships with each other and their new teachers.  Throughout the school, children 

are excited about new topics.  We have an exciting term ahead and we are looking forward to 
seeing some great work over the coming weeks! 

Thank you all for your support on our return to school and we look forward to working with you all 
this year.

SCHOOL OFFICE 
All schools receive extra funding for those families 

on a low income and who are entitled to free 
school meals. In addition to free school meals, 

school also provides free milk for these children and 
we can support families with clubs, music tuition 

and events in school. If you think you may be 
entitled to free school meals, please call at the 

office with your name, date of birth and NI 
number.  Thank you. 

If you have a new mobile number or you have 
changes such as addresses, home numbers etc, 

please let the school office know.

SCHOOL MASS, 9.30am in church 
Monday 16th September	 Whole school	    

ALL ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US 

Please see the diary dates (on the website and 
sent out in the summer) for the whole list of 

Masses and Celebration of the Word. 

Parent/Teacher meetings/ 
Curriculum Information sessions 
(Years1,2,3,4,5,6) 

There will be an opportunity for you to meet your 
child’s new teacher on Wednesday 11th 
September. There will be 2 sessions; one at 5pm 
and then repeated at 5.30pm (In case you have a 
child in more than one class). No appointment is 
needed. This is an excellent opportunity to find out 
new routines, log in details, key dates and 
expectations and share important information.  
We hope to see you there!

MUSIC LESSONS 
Years 4, 5 & 6 Guitar lessons - Monday 
Years 4, 5 and 6 Violin lessons - Thursday  

As part of their music curriculum, school pays 
for Year 3 to have First Access violin lessons 
from Durham music service. This happens 
every Thursday afternoon and violins are kept 
in school, not sent home like private music 
lessons. 

DO YOU SHOP IN ASDA? 
Please join the Asda 

Cashpot for schools scheme. 
Every time you scan your 

Asda Rewards app, a 
percentage of what you 

spend is donated to school. 
The scheme ends at the end 
of November and you can 

join the cashpot on your 
Asda Rewards app! 

Thank you! 



Rights Respecting Article of the week  Article 42 

- knowledge of rights 

Governments must actively work to make sure 

children and adults know about the 

Convention. 

This week in school children will be working 

together to create their own class charter and 

our Rights Respecting Ambassadors are 

working on playground and lunchtime charters 

to ensure  

their rights are being met in school. 

Information about Rights Respecting and our 

journey to renewing our Gold award is 

available on our website 

www.stcuthbertsprimary.com 

Don’t forget to talk to your  

child about what rights they  

know and what they mean to them. 

Please see our school holidays for 
next year and please be aware 
that school cannot authorise 
holidays during school time and a 
leave of absence form should be 
filled in with at least one week’s 
notice. Please do tell us when 
they are on holiday - if you don’t 
the children do! 

Thank you for your co-operation.

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

BIRTHDAY CAKES 
Please do not send 
birthday cakes into 

school on your 
child’s birthday. 

Unfortunately due 
to the medical 
conditions and 

allergies of children 
in our school, we 

are unable to give 
them out. 

EARRINGS - If your child has recently had their ears pierced, they can wear clear plastic stud 
retainers to school (available on Amazon and we do have spares in the office). Children can NOT 
wear the plastic retainers on PE days. The also cannot wear plasters or tape as this falls off easily.

http://www.stcuthbertsprimary.com



